## ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE DUBLIN 9

Tel 837 3732 Fax 836 9796

21 March 2022

Dear Father and Deacon,

I am writing to invite you to join in prayer for peace in Ukraine, and the Consecration of Russia and Ukraine to the Immaculate Heart of Mary.

The ceremony will be held in the Church of the Sacred Heart, Donnybrook on the Solemnity of the Annunciation, Friday, 25<sup>th</sup> March 2022, at 4.00 p.m. We will unite ourselves in prayer with Pope Francis who will preside at a similar celebration at that time in Rome.

We pray for peace in the world especially between Russia and Ukraine.

Yours sincerely,

+Dermot Farrell

Archbishop of Dublin